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The remains of hurricane Bertha, over
the western side of the Atlantic on
Thursday morning, will come steadily
towards the UK. The transition from a
tropical to an extra-tropical feature is a
particularly hard one to forecast with
confidence, and computer models
continue to differ in the location and
intensity of the resulting depression,
which is expected to pass over, or close
to, the UK from early on Sunday.

There is the potential for widespread
rainfall totals of more than 50 mm and
coastal gusts of over 60 mph, along with
large waves. However, the system may
pass harmlessly to the south of the
country. or spread heavy rain even
further north, and the public are advised
to keep up to date with warnings.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Alert of Rain
Valid from 00:15 on Sun, 10th Aug 2014 until 23:45 on Sun, 10th Aug 2014

There is the risk of severe weather during Sunday as a depression tracks over, or close to,
the UK. At this stage there is more than average uncertainty in the forecast, but the public
should be aware of the risk of heavy rain, strong winds and large waves, sufficient to
disrupt transport and make outdoor activities dangerous.

This is a particularly volatile situation, and this warning is likely to be changed as the event
approaches.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings

Issued by the Met Office at 10:37 on Thu, 07th Aug 2014

For enquiries regarding this warning please contact the Met Office Weather Desk
Phone: 0870 900 0100 Fax: 0870 900 5050 E-mail: enquiries@metoffice.gov.uk
© Crown copyright. Met Office
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For the following areas
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e East Midlands
e Derby
Derbyshire
Leicester
Leicestershire
Lincolnshire
Northamptonshire
Nottingham
Nottinghamshire
Rutland
e East of England
Bedford
Cambridgeshire
Central Bedfordshire
Essex
Hertfordshire
Luton
Norfolk
Peterborough
Southend-on-Sea
Suffolk
Thurrock
e London & South East England
Bracknell Forest
Brighton and Hove
Buckinghamshire
East Sussex
Greater London
Hampshire
Isle of Wight
Kent
Medway
Milton Keynes
Oxfordshire
Portsmouth
Reading
Slough
Southampton
Surrey
West Berkshire
West Sussex
Windsor and Maidenhead
e Wokingham
e North West England
e Cheshire East
e Cheshire West and Chester
e Greater Manchester
e South West England
e Bath and North East Somerset
e Bournemouth
e Bristol

Cornwall

Devon

Dorset
Gloucestershire
Isles of Scilly

North Somerset
Plymouth

Poole

Somerset

South Gloucestershire
Swindon

Torbay

Wiltshire

Wales

Blaenau Gwent
Bridgend

Caerphilly

Cardiff
Carmarthenshire
Ceredigion
Denbighshire
Gwynedd

Merthyr Tydfil
Monmouthshire
Neath Port Talbot
Newport
Pembrokeshire
Powys

Rhonnda Cynon Taff
Swansea

Torfaen

Vale of Glamorgan
Wrexham

West Midlands
Herefordshire
Shropshire
Staffordshire
Stoke-on-Trent
Telford and Wrekin
Warwickshire

West Midlands Conurbation
Worcestershire
Yorkshire & Humber
East Riding of Yorkshire
Kingston upon Hull
North East Lincolnshire
North Lincolnshire
North Yorkshire
South Yorkshire
West Yorkshire
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